

May 22, 2019

File No. 0220-20

Ms. Sioban (Si) Cussen Community Relations Manager White Rock Seniors Village 1183 Maple Street White Rock, BC V4B 5K9

Dear Ms. Cussen:

Re: "Generational Mash Up" Event

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for hosting the "Generational Mash Up" event initiated by the Grade 6 and 7 students of Peace Arch Elementary School that took place on Tuesday, May 21 at the White Rock Seniors Village.

It was a pleasure to have attended and watched the interactions between the Grade 6 and 7 students and the residents of the White Rock Seniors Village. What an excellent way to encourage and facilitate multi-generational interaction and doing so in a fun, healthy and educational way. It was evident that the senior residents were having a wonderful time taking part in the activities that morning. This was certainly a special day, which no doubt, the residents of the White Rock Seniors Village will remember and speak about for some time to come.

I would also like to acknowledge receiving your card and handwritten message, along with the two photographs. I will have the photographs placed in my office as another reminder of the community spirit that exists in White Rock.

This initiative was a fine example of what makes our communities, stronger and more connected and engaged and again, thank you for hosting and being a part of this successful event.

Sincerely.

Darryl Walker, Mayor